From: Sean Lavis

Sent: 15 November 2021 13:44
To: Local Plan

Subject: Local plan

Hello Team

As a resident of Stockton Heath, Warrington for 11 years now | write to object to the local plan.
Warrington has plenty of brownfield sites that could accommodate and the required housing development for next
10 to 14 years. Air pollution levels on our village are already far to high in peak hours and building more houses on
never to be replaced green belt in the south of Warrington is not going to help. Environmentally there can be no
recovery of the eco systems this unwanted construction will destroy. These are my primary reasons for objection.

Best Regards,

Sean Lavis

Sent from my iPhone





